OUR **50TH** REUNION JUNE 5-8, 2014

Reunions are always a wonderful time to connect with Cornell friends and favorite places on campus. Here are some possibilities that your reunion co-chairs have been considering for our 50th reunion, which arrives in 2014.

Catch up with the lives of friends and classmates and tell what's happened in your life since our 25th reunion through a *class yearbook*. We'll ask you for demographic information, pictures, videos, personal photos, and brief essays.

Bring back memories by viewing a **collection** of images and souvenirs from our Cornell years. If you have any photos to submit or memorabilia (of people, places, objects, etc.) please contact us. The more we have to share, the better.

Enjoy or learn at *class gatherings*. These can be entertaining, instructive, or both, such as storytelling, wine-tasting, a seminar on global affairs or the mature mind and body, juggling, a night hike, group nap, glass-blowing, master dance class, stargazing, or wool gathering. Got any ideas?

If you'd like to help out with any of these projects, or have any additional ideas, please let us know. Working on reunion is one of the most enjoyable parts of being a Cornell alum.

Together we can make this our best one yet!

Linda Cohen Meltzer, Joan Melville, Bruce Wagner Reunion Co-chairs

'64s Online

Our class website, classof64.alumni.cornell. edu, has even more about us right now – and about our years at Cornell.

- See Susie Holden's newsy front page article about our 50th reunion plans and more.
- Meet our newest JFK Awardee, Harin Song '10, and read about her deep commitment to working to realize international human rights.
- Wallow in articles from the Cornell Daily Sun from the early 60s. Want to see that Fall Weekend 1960 "spoof" issue again? It's online.

To stay tuned into everything Cornell: if you don't yet have a **Cornell NetID** and password – or have forgotten them – now would be an excellent time to catch up.

First make a note of your Cornell ID which is on your dues card. Then click on the link at our class website and follow the simple instructions.

You'll need a NetID to access our class directory and all the features of CornellConnect, to vote for alumni trustees, and more.

Bruce Wagner bdw5@cornell.edu Webmaster

Cornell Alumni Leadership Conference



Our CLASS WEBSITE:

your most up-to-date source classof64.alumni.cornell.edu

Tradition Fellowship

Academic Year 2010-2011

October 2010

I am writing to express my overwhelming gratitude for my Tradition scholarship for this academic school year. My name is Kristen Jenkins and I am a current sophomore in the School of Industrial and Labor Relations. In my past year at Cornell, I feel that I have grown tremendously, both as a student and as a person. I have met so many outstanding people and had many memorable experiences. Currently, I am a commissioner on the Student Assembly Finance Commission, the new social chair for my sorority, Kappa Alpha Theta, the alumni liaison for the Class of 2013 Council, and am playing intramural volleyball. I'm keeping busy, but of course focusing on my schoolwork as well. I am taking mostly ILR classes at the moment, and Human Resource Management stands out as my favorite class so far. I'm in the process of completing my minor in Law and Society, however I'm keeping my options open and may pursue a career in either HR or finance. Being at Cornell has opened up so many doors for me already, and I can't be more thankful to you for helping me get to where I am today! Your generosity is greatly appreciated.

Kristen Jenkins
Cornell University Class of 2013
School of Industrial and Labor Relations
klj48@cornell.edu

Treasurer's Report

Happy New Year to all of you and may this year bring you health, the love of friends and family, peace within your heart, and perhaps an adventure or two.

2010 was a good year for our class with a total of 462 dues payers, an increase from last year.

Thanks to all of you for your support and interest in the class of '64.

Don't miss out on this year's chance to stay connected to Cornell and to your classmates.

Simply complete the enclosed dues card along with your payment.

If you wish, you can pay your dues online through our class website at http://classof64.alumni.cornell.edu.

Or make it easier still and sign up for automatic renewal.

Whatever you do, please don't forget to

send in news for our class column in the Cornell Alumni Magazine and send your email address changes to Linda Meltzer at lcm12@cornell.edu to make sure you are getting the most current information on our class activities.

Barbara Lutz Brim barbarabrim@comcast.net
Treasurer

John F. Kennedy Award Update

Harin Christine Song is the Class of 1964 John F. Kennedy award winner for 2010. Harin was a double major in History and Government with a passion for international human rights and a slew of awards and extracurricular activities to her credit. Her full bio appears on the class web page, http://classof64.alumni.cornell.edu/jfk/jfk-song.htm

Since leaving Cornell, Harin has kept to her plans to conduct research on the International Criminal Court at Harvard Law and then to pursue a Master's in Global Governance and Diplomacy at Lincoln College, Oxford. She is in the middle of that program now, studying the politics of international nongovernmental organizations and the international relations of the developing world. In spring she will write a thesis and take exams, after which she will return to Harvard to take up her formal legal studies with a specialization in international human rights law. She hopes to continue working with her mentor who now has a high position on the International Criminal Court.

This is not Harin's first time in Oxford, but she finds it more satisfying than her junior year experience, when she lived off campus and studied primarily with Americans. Now she is with a group of fellow graduate students from all over the world and is fully integrated into the life of the university. She is very busy, not only with her demanding studies, but as Editor of the Oxford Internationalist and Chair of the Human Rights Council of Oxford's International United Nations Conference, which took place in the resplendent gothic revival Oxford Town Hall. Both of these associations are outgrowths of her earlier stay at Saint Edmund ("Teddy") Hall. Winter break was devoted to visiting her family in San Diego and traveling in Norway and around Britain with a friend.

What does she do for fun? Well, all of the above plus attending the Merton College white tie ball, where the college poured an ice rink for the occasion! Harin said that it would be fine to tell you that she wore her eleventh grade prom dress. Take THAT, Class of '64? Can you get into YOUR eleventh grade prom dress?

Thanks from Harin, and thanks from your Class Officers, for your continuing support of the JFK award. We will soon advertise the 2011 competition and hope once again to attract strong applications from all over campus. In the meantime, look back at our web page and especially at the video of past grantees. You should be proud of them and of our class.

Cynthia Wolloch, cwolloch@yahoo.com Chair, JFK Scholarship



Harin Song on right



Merton College Ball



President Susan Mair Holden smholden@optonline.net 914.937.5826

Vice-President Marcia Goldschlager Epstein mepstein@ccp.edu 610.896.5441

Vice President Michael Newman hmn2@cornell.edu 607.272.3740

Assoc. VP — JFK Award Cynthia Wolloch cwolloch@yahoo.com 703.750.2926

Secretary
Barbara Furman Attardi
bjattardi@verizon.net
301.208.0729

Treasurer
Barbara Lutz Brim
barbarabrim@comcast.net
770.917.1309

Class Correspondent
Bev Johns Lamont
blamont64@comcast.net
847.948.8356

Reunion Co-Chair Linda Cohen Meltzer Icm I 2@cornell.edu 732.212.1470

Reunion Co-Chair Joan Melville jmc61@cornell.edu 203.661.3679

Reunion Co-Chair Bruce Wagner bdw5@cornell.edu 732.671.2010

Webmaster Bruce Wagner bdw5@cornell.edu 732.671.2010

President Emerita Janet Spencer King jsk57@cornell.edu 212.371.1479

Cornell Class of 1964 Membership 2011

February 2011

Dear Classmates,

Many of us have recently wished each other a very happy new year, and I wish all of you a year of great pleasures with family and friends.

Speaking of friends, I hope that many of you have enjoyed your 50th high school reunions during this past year, and that this experience has piqued your interest in Cornell's 50th reunion as well. If, like me, you not only enjoyed being with old friends again, but also were fascinated to learn how the lives of the young people you knew so well had unfolded, you will surely love attending our class's 50th reunion! One of my high school classmates, who, I am delighted to report, came to Cornell to earn his Ph.D. in economics, had recently been awarded a Nobel Prize. Please come to our 50th reunion to take place June 5-8, 2014: You'll never know what surprises await you unless you do!

Our 50th may seem a long way off, but our reunion chairs, Linda Meltzer, Joan Melville, and Bruce Wagner, have already geared up, even traveling several times to meet with one another to consider ideas for this most significant reunion. I am impressed with them, and, as plans develop and are shared with you, I believe you will be too. They would love your help, and will be asking for volunteers for specific tasks, from small to larger commitments. There is room for any and all helpers! All of this information will be updated on our class website. Please check it out at http://classof64.alumni.cornell.edu.

I encourage you to share news of yourself and pay your class dues on our website or by returning the attached form, which supports our reunions, as well as leadership training to help your class officers to be the best we can be! You also have the option to donate to our JFK Memorial Award, as well as other gifts to the university. The class structure is considered by the University to be the most important way that Cornell keeps in touch with its alumni. Your dues support it, as well as link you directly to the University through the cutting-edge events reported by the *Cornell Alumni Magazine* you will receive bimonthly. We look forward to hearing from you through the *Cornell Alumni Magazine*!

All the best, Susan Mair Holden President